
September 19, 2021 

  

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is 
Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update: 

 Academic Support through our Extended Learning Program is offered Monday through 
Thursday from 2 to 3 pm in our Media Center. Core Academic Teachers ready, willing, and 
able to assist your student with homework, test preparation or tutoring 

 Congratulations to our Varsity girls’ varsity Volleyball team for their shutout victory over 
Gibbs this week – Super Senior Standout Skylar Holtsclaw held serve for all 25 points in the 
last match victory – What an outstanding performance by an outstanding student athlete! 

 Homecoming week is rapidly approaching – we will start Spirit Week Monday September 27 
culminating in our Homecoming Football game on Friday October 1 vs. Seminole. The 
Homecoming Dance has been moved to December 4th at Ruth Eckerd Hall in Clearwater. 
Information flyer with all events and information about the dance is posted on our website 
and attached to the email communication of this message 

 As buses continue to run late in the morning and afternoon, we will continue to work with 
students to assist them in getting any and all missed work and ensuring that they are not 
marked absent 

 We continue to encourage setting the clock ten minutes fast or the alarm 10 minutes earlier 
to help with getting to school on time. The car circle is crowded after 6:50 am – before that 
it is easy breezy – come early – pass the guy in the tie waving the red-light saber 

 FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student Aid)/BRIGHT FUTURE SCHOLARSHIP opening 
October 1st. This only applies to members of the class of 2022 

o We will be hosting a FAFSA Night on Thursday October 7 from 5:30 – 7:30 pm in our 
Media Center – Parents should bring Social Security Number – Income Tax Returns 
and Bank Statements 

o Bright Future Link: http://www.floridastudentfinancialaid.org/  
o FASFA 

Link: https://www.floridastudentfinancialaidsg.org/SAPHome/SAPHome?url=home 

  

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and 
high spirits! 

  

See you at the top! 

 


